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CONTACT INFO: 

FAMILY SERVICES 

24300 las Brisas Rd. 

Murrieta, CA 92562 

(951) 304-1623 

Child Development Center 

(951) 304-1623 

Room 7: ext 2177 

Room 10: ext. 2176 

Room 11: ext. 2168 

Room 12: ext. 2167 

Room 207: ext 2128 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

April 3, - Holiday 

No School 

Child Development 

Center Closed \ 

Parents Information & 
Communication 
For more information about 
Family Services, our Newslet­
ters, and Programs-please 
visit our website at 
www.murrieta.k12.ca.us 
under Family Services 
Department 

Child Development 

Center 
APRIL 2015 

HOME-SCHOOL-CONNECTION 
,- -, 

c~J Ta~ing Care of Young0

1~) 

I 

~::I Children's Teeth-Part 2 Hold
(One Year through Five Years) 

me, 
• Find out if the running water in your area has love 

fluoride in it. If it doesn't, ask your child's 
health provider about fluoride supplements me,and start them around six months of age. 
Fluoride helps strengthen your baby's teeth. prqise• Provide a diet low in sugar-rich foods. 

• Discourage thumb sucking that lasts beyond 
a child's fourth year. Praise a child of posi­ me so, teqch 
tive behavior when he/she is not sucking his/ 
her thumb. me, hug me,• A first dental visit is recommended for pre­
ventative advice. Some dentists don't see a 
child until age 3 unless there are problems or Wqtch me 
concerns. 

• Prepare your child for the upcoming visit in a grow.
calm, positive way. If you are afraid of the 
dentist, don't let your child know that. A lot of 
dental fear begins in early childhood and can 
be avoided. 

Resources: www.noodlesoup.com 

Growing Up 

~--------------------------------; I ~----------......J 

Hello, my name is Rebecca Wimbish. I am the 
teacher in room 12. I have been a Child Develop­
ment teacher with M.V.U.S.D. for the past eight 

years. I have my Bachelors Degree in Human 
Development and hold a Site Supervisor Permit. 
I have two beautiful children and am currently a 

newlywed to a wonderful man. I enjoy serving 
quality care to all children to help meet their 

needs throughout the year. I would 
like to thank all the parents who give 
me the opportunity to share my love 
of teaching with your child/children.Ms. Rebecca 

www.noodlesoup.com
www.murrieta.k12.ca.us

